STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVAT!ON DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA ) 1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
(5051 334-6178

June 26, 1984

Union Texas Petroleum Corp.
P.0O. Box 1290
Farmington, NM 87499

Re: Jicarilla J #10 I-26-26N-5W
Gentlemen:

As per Order R-5858, your recommended allocation of commingled
production to the referenced well is approved as follows:

0il Gas
Gallup 0% 0%
Dakota 100% 100%

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,
5.0, @.Y
Frank T. Chaﬁez
District Supervisor

FTC/d7j

xc: Well Filey///



. P.O.Box 1290
Unlon Texas Farmington, N.M. 87499

Petroleum (505) 325-3587

June 21, 1984

Mr. Frank Chavez

0i1 Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Frank:

Qur Jicarilla "J" No. 10 well (Dakota-Gallup), Tocated in Section 26,
Township 26 North, Range 5 West was commingled in September, 1983.

We did not have an increase in production after the well was commingled.
Therefore, we recommend that for the present time all of the production
be allocated to the Dakota zone and none to the Gallup zone.

UNION TEXAS PETROELUM CORPORATION

Korritl, &

Kenneth E. Roddy
Area Production Superintendent

KER:bn

An @Luzn Company



